



**Executive Headteacher** Mrs. L. Whittaker

Head of School Mr. A. Done

28 November 2024

RE: Key Stage 2 (Year 3 – 6) Christmas Carol Concert at St Matthew's Church Thursday 19th December at 5pm

Dear Parents and Carers,

This year your child will be taking part in a Christmas Carol Concert at St Matthew's Church, Little Lever. There are no tickets being sold but a donation of £1 per spectator will be taken on the door. Please be mindful that once the church is at maximum capacity, no more people will be allowed entry.

Year 4 children will need to bring their ukuleles and clarinet players will need their clarinets as they will be performing.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch

Yours sincerely

M Ritchie Mrs Ritchie























































01204 333714



office@masefield.bolton.sch.uk